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Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Occupational Licensing Review (OLR) Subcommittee met Thursday, February 15, 2024, at 

2:00 p.m. in Committee Room A, Multi Agency Complex, Little Rock, Arkansas. The 

Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Reports from the occupational authorization entities:

- Arkansas Department of Health Center for Health Advancement

- Arkansas Board of Hearing Instrument Dispensers

- Arkansas Appraiser Licensing and Certification Board

- Arkansas Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board

- Arkansas State Plant Board – Plant Industry Division

Respectfully submitted, Senator Ronald Caldwell and Representative Charlene Fite 
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